
Project Description

This project is the regrading and removal of historically man-made berms in the 
northeast portion of the property to reestablished free-flow conditions and 
reduces backwater flooding in the areas east of the project site, as well as 
reestablishing the natural floodplain conditions that previously existed on the 
site.

Proposed Improvements
• Water Quality
• Reduce Adjacent Site Flooding
• Quality of the Wetlands 

Construction Details

    Consultant
• Hale Contracting Inc

    Progress
• Completed

    Cost
• $405,178.00

Project Schedule

Construction begins February 2024

Estimated Construction complete 
May 2024

Contact Information

Sam Ijeoma, P.E.
Project Manager
2280 Miccosukee Road 
Tallahassee, Fl 32308
Email: IjeomaO@leoncountyfl.gov
Phone: (850) 606-1563
Fax: (850) 606-1501

Felton Ard, P.E.
Customer Support Engineer
2280 Miccosukee Road 
Tallahassee, Fl 32308
Email: ArdF@leoncountyfl.gov
Phone: (850) 606-1515
Fax: (850) 606-1501

Leon County 
Public Works Department

Engineering Services Division
"People Focused. Performance Driven."

Fred George Park Northeast - Land Re-grading


